
From: Ginny Rogers <ginny.rogers@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 10, 2022 10:11 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed development at 1680 Dhu Varren Rd. 
 
 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners, 
 
I understand that a proposed housing development at 1680 Dhu Varren Rd. is 
under review. I urge the Commission to exert whatever influence you have 
available to ensure that the development does not include any natural gas 
infrastructure.  Electric appliances and HVAC systems are readily available and are 
safer, cleaner and more efficient than their natural gas equivalents. As you are well 
aware, our city has declared a climate crisis and has enacted a bold carbon 
neutrality plan to achieve city-wide carbon neutrality by 2030.  We simply cannot 
meet our goals if we continue to build new fossil fuel infrastructure!   
 
Thank you for your work, 
Sincerely, 
Ginny Rogers 
Ann Arbor Ward 4. 
 
--  
Ginny Rogers 
Group Leader, Ann Arbor Chapter 
Citizens' Climate Lobby 
734-657-3150 
Learn about the Energy Innovation and Carbon Dividend Act 
 
 

mailto:ginny.rogers@gmail.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fannarborccl.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanning%40a2gov.org%7C568b2cd4f9574700913608da627dfcbf%7C48afa58563754170b9d1e9c568bb92f3%7C0%7C0%7C637930590532947809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RAn0upWUADGRBbPbnSd2CgKzp54Mq2vb6vxp%2FHzhQxQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcitizensclimatelobby.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanning%40a2gov.org%7C568b2cd4f9574700913608da627dfcbf%7C48afa58563754170b9d1e9c568bb92f3%7C0%7C0%7C637930590532947809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BGQ%2BSVHl9N5GQ9hO2RPd22QgFyIa8egTCxmPEmtJaPE%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fenergyinnovationact.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanning%40a2gov.org%7C568b2cd4f9574700913608da627dfcbf%7C48afa58563754170b9d1e9c568bb92f3%7C0%7C0%7C637930590532947809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YpFN%2FHqk6t1%2BEd1GsjObivHbftN9eXmNAgC8R7CVO3A%3D&reserved=0

	From: Ginny Rogers <ginny.rogers@gmail.com>  Sent: Sunday, July 10, 2022 10:11 AM To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> Subject: Proposed development at 1680 Dhu Varren Rd.

